
January 29, 2024    
Board Meeting Minutes 
 
In attendance:  Ginny, Brigitte, Janet, Bette 
 
Janet shared treasurers report.   
Ending balance:  $5,993.58 
 
Discussion on surveys returned.   
Top choice was keeping our view (limit height of trees & shrubs). 
Second choice was unkept yards, debris, and garbage.   
Third place was abandoned and dilapidated houses.   
We decided to place notice on sign and in newsletter to ask members to inform us if their 
views are being obstructed.   
 
Discussion on asking members to personally contact Whatcom County if they have 
concerns about houses near them that have unkempt yards, debris, and garbage as this 
may be a health concern.  Also, please contact the County if you have concerns about 
nearby houses that are abandoned or unsafe that are harboring rats and raccoons.   
Our board has already contacted Whatcom County regarding several issues in our area that 
members have brought to our attention.  We are hoping if the community members get 
involved, perhaps the County will pay more attention to our concerns. 
 


